
External Committee Report 
 

L.A. Animal Shelter 
 

September 2024 

 

The new facility is close to having the exterior complete and being weather tight, with 

the exterior kennels needing to be built. Once the building is secure, the trades can start 

working on the plumbing and electrical.  It is looking amazing! 

 

On Saturday, September 21st we held our second Family Fun Day - this year at Dickey 

Park. 

 

We will once again be benefiting from the upcoming Two Fools Play. 

 


